
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 The Bath County Planning Commission and Bath County Board of Supervisors will meet 
on Monday, February 24, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter, at the Hot Springs Fire & 
Rescue,  2670 Main Street, Hot Springs, Virginia to receive public input on, discuss, and 
consider the following: 
 

 
FY 20-25 Capital Improvement Plan – Hearing to receive input on requests submitted for 
FY 20-25 Capital Improvement Plan. 
 
 

 Please address all correspondence to:  Bath County Planning Commission, c/o Building, 
Planning & Zoning Office, Box 216, Warm Springs, Virginia  24484. For more information, 
contact the Building, Planning & Zoning Office by calling (540)839-7236, or toll free for residents 
outside the local calling area at (888)823-1710, or e-mail at bathbpz@tds.net.  This matter will not 
be heard without applicant representation. 
 
 Bath County intends to comply with the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act. Should you need special assistance or accommodations in order to participate in the public 
hearing, please contact the Building, Planning & Zoning Office at least two work days prior to the 
hearing.  
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